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Dear Parents/Carers

The lockdown in Southern Tasmania will end at 6.00pm today (Monday 18 October) with some
restrictions remaining in place until 6.00pm, Friday 22 October.

All students will return to classes at school tomorrow. All co-curricular programs, school events and
activities planned prior to the lockdown will also resume.

All students in Middle and Senior School are required to wear a mask at all times. Students who are 12
years of age and in Year 6 are not required to wear a mask whilst at school, but must wear a mask
whilst travelling to and from school. Masks must also be worn if students 12 years and older are visiting
someone else’s home. All staff are required to wear face masks throughout the day. For further details
on the requirements to wear masks and exemptions, visit https://www.coronavirus.tas.gov.au/families-
community/covid-19-coronavirus-lockdown/lockdown-measures/pages/face-masks

All students in Middle School and Senior School are asked to bring their own mask from home. The

School has a limited supply of masks for any students who do not have their own.
We look forward to welcoming students back to classes at school tomorrow morning.
Yours sincerely

Dr Rob McEwan

Headmaster
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